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Attn. Una Jagose QC Solicitor General of New Zealand, 
                                                                Re: Issues regarding my submission presented to 
the Primary Production Select Committed in Wellington of the 3/11/2016. 
It is disappointing that all matters concerning the original correspondence from the 
5/4/2017 it appears to be beyond the scope of your Ministry.  
 
Our comprehensive research is without question. 
 
We take exception to your correspondence with regard the insight and merit of our 
historic grievances. 
 
We continue to seek redress with the support from Crown Law. 
We are resolute in our conviction regarding an equitable outcome. 
 
With regard to all matters pertaining to veterans rights and their families, more 
consideration and respect should be shown. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tanya Peterson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 


